#### **APPENDIX C TO REPORT ADMIN-2019-0002**

Correspondence received separately from online or in-person surveys throughout the Public Engagement/Consultation period.

From:

Keith Hamilton

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:18 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

FW: Survey

----Original Message----From: Keith Hamilton

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2019 4:16 PM

Subject: RE: Survey

Hi Maxine,

Thank you for your email. The survey was designed by a cross-representation of Town staff who've had experience with online engagement in the past.

As for the questions, they were divided into two areas of focus; Cannabis Retail and Cannabis Production. The questions on retail are based on regulations and information provided by provincial government agencies on how it is being rolled out in Ontario. Should the Town opt in now or in the future we will have a responsibility to respond to Retail Store Authorization applications within the municipality and indicate whether an appeal is warranted or not. Information gathered from these questions (specifically 2 and 3) gives us the opportunity to assess residents opinions on retail stores through the responses provided. I should note that under Ontario Regulation 468/18 (under the Cannabis Licence Act) appeals are limited to the defined Public Interest (Section 10: https://www.ontario.ca/laws/regulation/r18468#BK12).

As for the questions on production, they are a part of the preliminary engagement efforts for the ongoing study on production (growing and processing) in Halton Hills and how to bring this use into our Zoning By-law and potentially the Official Plan. The intent here was to give residents an early opportunity to provide feedback on what they believe will be the impacts of production on the Town. Future engagement efforts will be made with respect to production that will be separate from retail as we assess how to best regulate this use locally. Reports that have been released by the Town on production can be found here: https://www.haltonhills.ca/cannabis/ under 'Cultivation and Processing'.

As for your concerns of a bias in the survey I encourage you write back with some specifics (i.e. specific questions/part of questions you're concerned with). I will save this communication as well as any others I receive and ensure all resident feedback is considered as we move forward with future public engagement initiatives. Again thank you for your time on this and let me know if there are any other questions.

#### Keith

Keith Hamilton, MCIP, RPP Planner, Policy Planning & Sustainability Town of Halton Hills | 905-873-2601 ext. 2299

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 4:42 PM

To: Keith Hamilton Subject: Survey

Hi There,

I sent an email asking who designed the survey regarding cannabis retail in Halton Hills. The response was essentially "staff" (just in more words). I was advised to email you if I had further questions.

I think I phrased my initial question poorly. I was trying to ask if the survey was designed by individuals who are qualified in survey design. Qualified in this sense meaning individuals who have studied survey design at university level? Also, if it was designed by qualified designers, how many people was it piloted on (i.e, a test run to see what kind of information the survey provides) to see if the design gathers the type of data that will actually provide a meaningful snapshot of public opinion. Were any questions changed as a result of the pilot? I am asking this because the survey appears to be biased.

I think that finding out public opinion on the subject is Cannabis stores in Halton Hills is an excellent idea. Kudo's to the Town for going ahead to try to find out public opinion.

Thank you.

Maxine.
Sent from my iPhone

From:

Keith Hamilton

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:16 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

FW: Cannabis retail stores in Halton Hills

From: matthew andrews

Sent: Sunday, January 06, 2019 2:21 PM

To: Keith Hamilton; Mayor of Halton Hills; matthew andrews

Subject: Cannabis retail stores in Halton Hills

Dear Halton Hills Council,

I live in Halton Hills and own a home. I would like to know why council is dragging its feet when it comes to opting in to having cannabis available to its residents?

Cannabis is a legal product that is often used recreationally by some, but can be used in a medicinal way by many. It is currently used by people suffering from cancer, HIV, alzheimers, and epilepsy. Cannabis has been shown to increase appetite, decrease pain, relieve nausea in patients.

It has been shown to have antiepileptic and anticonvulsant properties that help epileptic patients.

It has anti-inflammatory properties that appear to have better results and less side effects than steroidal drugs. Cannabis and CBD (the non psychoactive element of cannabis) can also help reduce pain and swelling in arthritic patients.

Although most people only think of smoking it, cannabis, THC and CBD can be used in many ways. Topically in creams, patches or balms, extractions can be absorbed in oils and even as suppositories.

Although the IFP seems to be ready to inform its readers on a weekly basis about the positive and negatives associated with cannabis. It appears that the Halton Hills Council has decided to 'opt out' of making this legal product available to its residents. Why is this?

Halton Hills has multiply liquor and beer stores, even making alcohol available at grocery stores. I can go into dozens of convenience stores in town and by cigarettes. So why won't I be able to access cannabis?

It is time for council to get into the 21st century and stop reinforcing an outdated stigma associated with cannabis. The council should take a look at the state of Colorado which legalized recreational marijuana almost 4 years ago.

They are spending less tax dollars on police and enforcement and to date have collected \$200 million in tax revenue from the legal sales of cannabis.

Halton council should stop dragging its feet and opt in.

Sincerely,

**Matthew Andrews** 

Acton, Ontario

From:

Mayor of Halton Hills

Sent:

Wednesday, January 16, 2019 11:38 AM

To:

Councillors; Susan Silver

Subject:

Fwd: Cannabis store(s) in Georgetown

Attachments:

Cannabis store(s) in Georgetown.pdf; ATT00001.htm

#### Sent from my iPhone

# Begin forwarded message:

From: "Frank St. Pierre"

Date: January 16, 2019 at 11:03:25 AM EST

To: <mayor@haltonhills.ca>

Subject: Cannabis store(s) in Georgetown

Mr. Mayor

Please accept the attached document as my vote against allowing a Cannabis Store within Georgetown. Along with many others, I feel there has been inadequate consultation with the general public regarding this most serious issue.

Rolling out this issue at Christmas time, while peoples' attention, I'm sure, was elsewhere, did not permit I respectfully suggest, a meaningful discussion on this matter.

I understand that we can opt out for the time being, and opt in at a later date if the majority of the population feels that way. More input will be forthcoming, given the opportunity.

Respectfully
Francis St. Pierre
Grand Knight
Knights of Columbus
Georgetown

Valerie Petryniak	
From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	Antonia Freeman Wednesday, January 16, 2019 10:47 PM Mayor of Halton Hills Susan Silver Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis Stores in Halton Hills
TO: The Mayor of Ha em: <u>mayor@haltonhil</u>	lton Hills and all Members of Council ls.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342
cc: Susan Silver, Tow Date: Jan 15, 2019	n of Halton Hills Staff
Re: Motion to Opt Ou 2019 Council Meeting	t of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21,
Dear Mayor and Memb	pers of Council,
retail cannabis stores on public to provide their i otherwise they are auto	or of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general nput. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, omatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of until such time that broad public consultation is completed.
Respectfully submitted	,
Address:	getown

From:

Keith Hamilton

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:19 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

FW: Survey regarding cannabis in Halton Hills

From:

Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 11:28 AM

To: Keith Hamilton

Subject: Re: Survey regarding cannabis in Halton Hills

Dear Keith,

Many thanks for your reply and links to further information, etc.

Unfortunately, I do not have a Windows-based computer and my browser (Safari) is unable to establish a secure connection to the Halton Hills website. This is not a feature unique to this website and, I might suggest, further reinforces the internet connectivity disadvantage which rural residents such as myself experience. Perhaps your communications folks might wish to reflect upon this when designing home pages, etc., and upgrading communications systems.

Please do hold my original e-mail and use it as you deem appropriate and, if I might ask your indulgence, please be kind enough to forward it to the Ward 2 councillors who represent the Ward in which my family and I live.

With best wishes for 2019!

Dr. K.R. Borkowski

On 2019-01-02 09:37, Keith Hamilton wrote:

Hi Kazimierz,

Thank you for your detailed feedback on this issue. First and foremost I suggest you contact your Ward 1 Councillors directly (contact information found here: <a href="https://www.haltonhills.ca/council/index.php">https://www.haltonhills.ca/council/index.php</a>) with your concerns as they will be considering this issue at the January 21<sup>st</sup> Council meeting.

First I'll respond to your question regarding the survey. My understanding from those here who designed it is that a sign-in was made a requirement as a way of discouraging people from answering the survey multiple times and potentially skewing the outcome. If you would like more detailed information on the administration of the survey I can take your concerns to our Communications people.

As for the various concerns you've outlined below, I thank you for taking the time to communicate your position. I would suggest you review the information available through this link: <a href="https://www.haltonhills.ca/forms/delegation.php">https://www.haltonhills.ca/forms/delegation.php</a> which outlines how to register as a delegation to speak at the January 21st Council meeting.

Additionally, as you have also commented on production, I will hold your email (with your permission) as part of our compiled comments for our ongoing production study. There will be opportunity later on in 2019 for residents and stakeholder groups to comment on production should you have more to say on that subject. This will be in the form of at least one Public Meeting at Council. No other decisions on public input for the production study have been made at this point, however information will continue to be made available on our Town Cannabis page: <a href="https://www.haltonhills.ca/cannabis/">https://www.haltonhills.ca/cannabis/</a>, and our Let's Talk Halton Hills page: <a href="https://www.letstalkhaltonhills.ca/cannabis">https://www.letstalkhaltonhills.ca/cannabis</a>.

Thanks again for your input and let me know if you have any other questions.

Keith Hamilton, MCIP, RPP

Planner, Policy

Planning & Sustainability

Town of Halton Hills | 905-873-2601 ext. 2299

From:

Sent: Saturday, December 29, 2018 11:59 AM

**To:** Keith Hamilton

**Subject:** Survey regarding cannabis in Halton Hills

Importance: High

Dear Mr. Hamilton,

I wish to make known to the Council of the Town of Halton Hills my views on the availability of cannabis in our community, but first would like to question why residents are expected to sign-in/register on the Town's website in order to be able to communicate with the Town and/or take the relevant survey?

As for cannabis, I urge Council in the strongest possible terms NOT to approve the production or sale of cannabis within the Town. Cannabis exerts both physical and psychological effects, impairing reflexes and decision making, and has the potential to cause dependency. Cannabis also impairs brain development during maturation. A large vulnerable population lives within Halton Hills and the ready availability of cannabis would simply put this population, and indeed all residents, at further risk.

States south of our national border, in which recreational cannabis has been legalized, have experienced an increase in traffic accidents. Who bears the cost? The police do not have an approved method of detecting motorists impaired by cannabis (unlike the case with breathalyzers and the measurement of blood alcohol concentration), certainly not a method which has yet withstood challenge in the courts. Who will bear this cost?

The odour of the growing cannabis plant, and its smell when smoked, both negatively affect individuals with allergies and chemical sensitivities. Smoke from cannabis, like that from tobacco, is obnoxious to many and, more importantly, contains numerous toxic and carcinogenic compounds. Who will bear this cost?

'Second hand' smoke from cannabis exerts exactly the same physical and psychological effects as does 'first hand' smoke. How are non-smokers and animals to be protected from such exposure? Who will bear the cost of enforcing any regulations/restrictions?

Finally, the medical 'benefits' of cannabis are anecdotal at best, there being no well controlled clinical trial outcomes published in the peer reviewed medical literature.

The legalization of cannabis in Canada is a serious mistake on the part of our federal government and will likely result not in revenues to be shared but in further expenses once all true (knock-on) costs are taken into account. I posit that these expenses will impact primarily local municipalities and their taxpayer base. We will bear the cost should recreational cannabis be made legally available in our community and, I fear, legal availability will not eliminate illegal trafficking. Indeed, there has already been a case (in Manitoba) of illicit cannabis entering the legal supply chain!

The Council of the Town of Halton Hills should strive to protect its residents and vote accordingly.

Please be kind enough to acknowledge receipt of this e-mail and ensure that it is made available to the Council of the Town of Halton Hills.

Sincerely,

Kazimierz R. Borkowski, Ph.D.

Acton, ON,

From:

Mayor of Halton Hills

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:45 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

Fwd: Re Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jim Hurrelbrinck

Date: January 17, 2019 at 7:36:22 AM EST

To: "mayor@haltonhills.ca" <mayor@haltonhills.ca>

Subject: Re Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills

Jan 16, 2019

Dear Mayor Bonnette and Members of Council,

I, Jim Hurrelbrinck, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills for over 25 years, am totally against our Town opting - in for retail cannabis stores. I did not agree with legalizing marijuana by our Liberal government and certainly do not see any benefit to the citizens of HALTON Hills being able to purchase this drug in a retail store in Georgetown or Acton!!

Since municipalities are required to formally opt-out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt-out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that a broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

\_Jim Hurrelbrinck

# Georgetown,Ontario

From:

Mayor of Halton Hills

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:45 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

Fwd: Opt out

# Sent from my iPhone

# Begin forwarded message:

From: Dave Stewart

Date: January 16, 2019 at 8:26:51 PM EST

To: <mayor@haltonhills.ca>

Subject: Opt out

Dear Mayor Rick:

I am writing to ask that the Town vote to "opt out" on permitting cannabis retail operations in Halton Hills.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Dave Stewart

Acton, Ont

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Mayor of Halton Hills

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:45 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

Fwd: Opt Out Cannabis stores

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Maria Alejandra

Date: January 16, 2019 at 8:52:02 PM EST

To: "mayor@haltonhills.ca" <mayor@haltonhills.ca>

**Subject: Opt Out Cannabis stores** 

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Sincemunicipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Maria Rodriguez

Address:

Georgetown

Get Outlook for Android

# Valerie Petryniak From: Mayor of Halton Hills Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:47 AM Sent: Susan Silver; Councillors To: Subject: FW: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis From: Gita Banks Sent: January-17-19 8:44 AM To: Mayor of Halton Hills **Subject:** Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis TO: The Mayor of Halton Hills and all Members of Council em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342 cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff Date: Jan 15, 2019 Re: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting Dear Mayor and Members of Council, I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Signed Name:	Gita Banks	

Printed Name: Gita Banks

Rockwood, ON

From:

Suzanne Jones

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 10:08 AM

To:

Susan Silver

Subject:

FW: Councils proposed public engagement

From: Suzanne Jones

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 9:12 AM

To: 'Kristin Kate'

Cc: Mayor of Halton Hills; Bob Inglis; Ann Lawlor; Wendy Farrow-Reed; Jon Hurst; Michael Albano; Ted Brown; Jane Fogal;

Clark Somerville: Bryan Lewis: Mova Johnson:

**Subject:** RE: Councils proposed public engagement

Hello Kristin;

My apologies for not getting back to you earlier, there was a bit of a mix-up as to whom would reply directly. Susan Silver, who is looking after the cannabis file has offered the following reply. I trust this answers your inquiry;

Suzanne

The open house was part of the consultation plan presented in November. During the December meeting, Council directed staff to accelerate engagement and were advised that the open house would likely not happen in time to report back to Council on January 21. Survey results, both online and in-person will be presented at the January Council meeting and advertisements (print and website) have been posted notifying the public (see below).

Halton Hills Town Council will decide whether or not to allow cannabis retail stores in Halton Hills at its meeting on Monday, January 21 in Council Chambers, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills. Results of public input will be shared including data from the online survey launched in December. Survey available at <a href="letstalkhaltonhills.ca">letstalkhaltonhills.ca</a> Input on retail cannabis stores can also be provided via ballot boxes located at: Town Hall, Halton Hills public library branches and Gellert Community Centre. Information about cannabis can be found on the Town's website at: <a href="haltonhills.ca/cannabis">haltonhills.ca/cannabis</a>

I have not been notified of any registered delegations as yet...

Thanks,

Susan Silver

**Strategic Planning & Continuous Improvement** 

From: Kristin Kate

**Sent:** Sunday, January 13, 2019 4:48 PM

**To:** Suzanne Jones

Cc: Mayor of Halton Hills; Bob Inglis; Ann Lawlor; Wendy Farrow-Reed; Jon Hurst; Michael Albano; Ted Brown; Jane Fogal;

Clark Somerville; Bryan Lewis; Moya Johnson;

**Subject:** Councils proposed public engagement

Good afternoon,

We wanted to reach out to get an idea of when we can expect an open house to take place regarding the cannabis store front issue that was presented by council on the December 17, 2018 meeting. We want to ensure that all public engagement is fairly and adequately explored prior to the meeting on January 21, 2019.

Please advise.

Thanks, Green Light for Cannabis, Halton Hills

#### **Doug Penrice**

Georgetown,

Town of Halton Hills Hand delivered

#### **RE: Cannabis Retail Stores**

I doubt if approved in Halton Hills that I would ever visit a retail outlet however I believe that it is important that local residents be able to purchase a **legal** product in their home community. The Federal Government's decision to legalize this product is the right one and local barriers put in place by municipalities will allow the current illegal sellers to prosper.

My preferred option for selling cannabis would have been for the Government of Ontario to establish the stores much like the LCBO model however the current government has opted for the private retail model. It appears that the process for awarding licenses will be robust and this will ensure that those companies or persons meet the stringent requirements.

I was not able to register on line for the survey but will follow the question format.

- The retail locations should be allowed in any area of the municipality where the zoning permits
  with the 150m buffer zone from schools as mandated by the province. If a site plan is required a
  standard for parking based on medical use should be required.
- Growing operations should be permitted in either industrial or agricultural zoned areas, however due to the size limitations of buildings in the agricultural areas I don't think there will be many applications in these areas.
- No special signage should be required however the municipal address should be prominently displayed on the building or the entrance. (many commercial and industrial buildings currently do not have street numbers making it hard for emergency services to locate them)
- Set -backs should follow the Town's current standards and through the site plan application mitigation could be used such as berms, landscaping etc.
- One item that will cause concern about the growing operation is odour and this will need to be addressed in cooperation with the Ministry of Environment. The Town's own standards may need to be reviewed in this regards.
- The Town should treat the cannabis industry like any other economic development opportunity.

The attraction and growth of any industry in the community always presents challenges, people do not like change even good proposals bring out concerned residents who may make unreasonable demands. The knee jerk reaction that we have seen in Markham, Mississauga and Richmond Hill to name a few will do nothing to limit the sales other than drive consumers out town to purchase a legal product.

It may be a number of years until there is adequate supply to open more retail outlets other than the 25 announced on January 11/19 so the Town does have time to prepare for their eventual arrival. Opting in now the Town will obtain the maximum financial help from the province.

Yours truly

Doug Penrice

From:

Susan Silver

Sent:

Thursday, January 17, 2019 1:40 PM

To:

Valerie Petryniak

Subject:

FW: Retail Cannabis -Letters in Support of OPT OUT Motion - Jan 21, 2019

**Attachments:** 

CannabisLettersGroup 2.pdf; CannabisLettersGroup 3.pdf; CannabisLettersGroup 4.pdf;

CannabisLettersGroup 5.pdf; CannabisLettersGroup1.pdf

From: Rosanna Palmieri

Sent: January-17-19 11:57 AM

**To:** Mayor of Halton Hills: Clark Somerville; Jane Fogal; Jon Hurst; Michael Albano; Ted Brown; Bryan Lewis; Moya Johnson;

Bob Inglis; Ann Lawlor

Subject: Retail Cannabis -Letters in Support of OPT OUT Motion - Jan 21, 2019

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

I have attached copies of letters from residents to support the Opt Out Motion. These are tax paying voters, most of whom are homeowners. They care deeply and are concerned about the community and public well being. You will find approximately 45 letters contained in the 5 scan folders. More may follow at the Town Clerks office prior to the meeting.

The letters originated from a recent Catholic Women's League General meeting whereby they were provided an opportunity to make their opinion know to Council. The members were provided information from Government of Canada Health Website on Cannabis use, and other submissions. I would be pleased provide the same background information to you should you wish.

I have forwarded the resident's letters to Susan Silver as well, to be entered into the public record.

We urge council, since the "opt in" is a one way street to take responsible, prudent action and "Opt Out" at this time. We ask that Council adhere to the Council's Public Engagement Charter, and take the time for full public information/consultation. ..... There is no rush. Let other communities live out the experiment and work out the unknown issues that will arise with this and we can learn from them.

I trust you will listen to the rational voices, do the best for the overall good of the community and opt out on Jan 21.

Respectfully submitted,

Rosanna Palmieri

Georgetown, On

em: mayor@haitonNils.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

Date: Jan 15, 2019

Re: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	/	
Signed Name:		
Printed Name: Sharon	Foster	
Address:	in .	প্র
George town		

em: Tauco hadronada ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

Date: Jan 15, 2019

Re: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

### Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Soonootfully of A	•
Respectfully s	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: ALLAN REFOSTER	
Address:	5
-	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted / 1
Signed Name:
Printed Name: Panc Sproule
Address:
GEORGETOWN, ON
Thank you,

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

ce: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: KATHY Moulton
Address:_
George town ON
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name: _
Printed Name: Ellis
Address:
tourgetown, ON
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	0
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: Ray d'ENIBEMON	Ţ
Address:	
George Lown	
Thank you.	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

promise volument to to the production	
Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: GEORGETTE MILLIE	RE
Address:	
Leargetown, Oct.	

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name

Printed Name: Cecile Buck

Address:

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted.	1
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: Jane San Luce	
Address	
Georgetown Out	

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ea 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

-	
Respectfully submitted.	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name / PALE ST PICKEE	
Address:	
GEDRIETOWN	

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

-	_		
Respectfully su	bmitted,		
Signed Name:			
Printed Name:	DESNEIGE	4RSENAUI F	-
Address:			
Georgeto	WN ON		
Thank you.			

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name:

Printed Name: Leslie Ruther ford

Address:

Grenactorn ont

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

public consuminon is completed.	
Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: Sharan Marie Hard	
Address:	
Geometown, and	

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted.	12	9
Signed Name:		
Printed Name: PAM XERRI		
Address:_		
623+30f2A		
Thank you.		

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: BEUERIY HINTON
Address:
GEORGE TOWN, ON
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted.
Signed Name:
Printed Name: HARRY ELLIS
Address:
Leorgetown, ON
*****
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	¥5
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: LINIDA SHITH	
Address:_	
GEORGETOWN	
Thank you	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name:

Printed Name: ANNA BECHARD

Address:

Terrace Georgetown Out

Thank you.

TO: The Mayor of Halton Hills and all Members of Council

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: ZENAIDA VANKLINK
Address:_
George town, out

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	-		
Signed Name:			
Printed Name: MARY	PAL	m	IERI
Address:_			
GEORGETOWIX	0197		
_			
Thank you.			

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name:

Printed Name: Elinor Clarke

Address:

George town

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Resp	ectfull	y subr <u>ni</u>	tted	
Signe	d Nan	ne:		
Printe	ed Nar	ne:AV	DAWA	Pienero
Addr				
				-
De	orga	tien	, On	ス <u>-</u>

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name:

Printed Name: MARY MEDOZEWE

Address:

6 EORGE DWN

Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name: _	
Printed Name: Mas Laute Lat	
Address:	
EI	
10	
Thank you.	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: Mary Hughes
Address:
Georgeto WN
Thank you

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

ce: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	,
Printed Name: Maylorie Dorge	ek
Address:_	
George tour, Ont	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: Elizabeth halker	
Address:	
Georgetown, ON	
Thank you,	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Signed Name:

Printed Name:

Address:

Crick of Town Cri

Respectfully submitted,

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

ce: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Passes companient is completed.	
Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: ULRIKE HUI	NTER
Address:	
GEORGETOWN, ONT	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name:

Printed Name: Noreen Mie Hm

Address:

Thank you,

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

ce: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

l, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

-	
Respectfully s	ubmitted,
Signed Name:	
Printed Name	MARY SIDDALL
Address:	
OF ORG	Fround'
	84
<b>%</b>	

Thank you,

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: ANITH NICKEANY
Address:
GEORGETOWN ONL
9
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: Corrio Underschol
Address:
Georgetown

Thank you,

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

_	<b>L</b>		
Respectfully submitted	d,		
Signed Name:			
Printed Name: MA	RGHEAITE	HULL	NE
Address:		M.	
GEURGETO	WW		
ONTARIO			
_	×		
Thank you.	-		

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council.

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

ce: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

_
Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: MARIE LONG
Address:
Georgatown

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

	2
Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: MARIE	CHALMERS
Address:	
GEORGETOWN	_
	_
Thank you,	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

p-sare volumentall is completed.
Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: ELAINE MUISE
Address:
GEORGETOWN
is the second se
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Name:
Printed Name: MARIA BRANCO
Address:
CREST
GIEO R GE TOW U
<u>Ont</u>
Thank you

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

I, a resident of the Town of Halton Hills, feel that public consultation regarding the opting in or opting out of retail cannabis stores during the Christmas holiday season does not provide enough time for the general public to provide their input. Since municipalities are required to formally opt out prior to Jan 22, 2019, otherwise they are automatically opted in, I therefore urge the Mayor and all Council members to opt out of retail Cannabis stores until such time that broad public consultation is completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed Name: 
Printed Name:

Address:

Address:

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

ce: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted/
Signed Name:
Printed Name: Mary Bioto
Address:
Georgetown, Opt.
<u> </u>
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,
Signed Names
Printed Name: TOANNE BARK
Address:
HALTON HILLS ON
-
-
Thank you.

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: TRUDY KLEIN	
Address:	
Thank you.	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	9
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: Gilda Brown	
Address:	
Georgetown Ont.	
20	
Thank you.	

em: mayor@haltonhills.ca 905 873 2601 x 2342

cc: Susan Silver, Town of Halton Hills Staff

RE: Motion to Opt Out of Retail Cannabis stores in Halton Hills scheduled to be voted on at the Jan 21, 2019 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Respectfully submitted,	
Signed Name:	
Printed Name: GERDH KIRCHMAY P	
Address:_	
GEORGETOWN ONT	
The second secon	
Thank you,	